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Trunk or Treat will be held on Saturday, October 29th in the St. Edward School parking lot from 10:30 am to noon.  All are welcome to participate.
The Saints Day Costume Contest will be held Monday, October 31st.  Join us at 10 am for our final round of judging and our annual Litany of Saints prayer.
Schoenstatt Girls Group will meet on Monday, October 31st from 3:15 – 4:30 pm at the Knights Hall.  If you have not registered please do so online at:  https://form.jotform.com/222416888648167 .  Please let Trudy know if your daughter will be attending. 

We will have Mass two days next week.  The first will be for All Saint’s Day, on Tuesday, November 1st  at 10:30 am.  The second will be for All Souls Day on Wednesday, November 2nd at 10:30 am.  Mass will be led by the 1st & 2nd grade.
At 1:10 pm on Wednesday, Nov. 2, 1st – 8th grade will be visitng the Cemetery for an All Soul’s Day prayer service.  You are always welcome to join us for these special events.

We would like to welcome Joy Wambeke to our staff here at St. Edward School!  Beginning Nov. 3 she will be our “Lead Catechist”.  She will be our go-to person for all things Catechesis of the Good Shepherd.  With her arrival we will begin offering CGS to our third and fourth grade students.   

We will be dismissing at 1:10 pm on Monday, November 7th.  Afterschool program will be available.

It is time again for the St. Edward School Apparel order.  Go to:  https://stedwardapparel2022.itemorder.com/ to view this year’s offerings.  
On Sunday, Nov. 13 at 4 pm we will be holding our second Peace of Mind parent night.  Here is one parent’s response to the last training:  I watched the "Social, Academic and Emotional Skills" video that was sent in the last parent letter and highly recommend it. What interested me the most was when Dr. Jules Nolan touched on some of the ways parents and even educators "help" children in ways that can actually set them up for more struggles in the long run. I think even the best parents would find useful advice in this presentation.  If you are hesitant to give up a full hour, I would recommend watching her response to a question at the 1:07:00 mark as a good sample of the content and her level of expertise.  https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=HUH69jW7FU4
I am really excited to dive deeper into all of these topics this year with Dr. Nolan!

As of yesterday, we have our security system fully in place!  When you arrive at door #3, please ring the “Blink” doorbell for access.  Someone will click you in.  Please be patient as we are still a little slow…
Included in your parent folders this evening was a brochure from CSCOE.  Look through it and let me know if you see anything familiar…  The Catholic Schools Center of Excellence exists to help preschool–eighth grade Catholic schools enhance excellence and increase enrollment.  CSCOE “adopted” all Catholic schools in the state of Minnesota as of early August.  We are so excited to have their varied levels of support at our fingertips.  Visit www.cscoe-mn.org for more information.
At Mass yesterday Father Todd addressed the Fourth Commandment with the students.  He asked the children if they thought their parents loved them.  Of course, they all agreed.  Then Father said, “I know your parents love you very much…  I know this because they choose to send you to a Catholic school.”  This statement brought tears to my eyes.  Thank you, parents, for trusting us with your children.
May God Bless,
Mrs. Garvey
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